
To all who are entering Japan 
（In regards to the Submission of Inspection Certificate） 

 
30 June 2021 

 
In light of the increasing number of infections caused by the new variants of the 

coronavirus (COVID19) overseas, the Government of Japan has decided to further 
strengthen its border measures. The following measures will be implemented. 
 
● All travelers entering Japan including Japanese nationals must provide a certificate of 
negative test result within 72 hours prior to departure. 
 
● If you are unable to submit the certificate of negative test result, you will not be allowed to 
enter Japan based on the Quarantine Law. 
・If you do not have the certificate of negative test result from your country of departure, you 
will be denied boarding the aircraft. 
・This measure will be implemented for those who will enter Japan on, and after March 19, 
2021. 
 
●The regulations for the certificate of negative test result issued in Canada have been 
updated as follows. 
・Alternate types of testing methods have been added. 
・The certificate completed by a testing institution will also be valid aside from healthcare 
institutions. 
・The certificate can be signed by a doctor, nurse, or another person in charge in the 
institution. 
・The signature can be accepted in original, as well as in digital format. 
 
In regards to obtaining the certificate, it is your responsibility prior to testing to verify 

whether or not the testing institution will be able to issue the completed prescribed or an 
alternate format certificate that satisfies all of the required criteria as it appears in the 
prescribed format. If you are unable to find a clinic that can satisfy the conditions mentioned 
above, please consult the Japanese Embassy in your country of residence, or your 



jurisdictional consular office. 
 
Template File  

https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/fna/page25e_000334.html 
FAQ for the Confirmation of Certificate of testing for COVID-19 

https://www.mofa.go.jp/files/100206521.pdf 
 


